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December 4, 2013 

 

NOTICE RESCHEDULING START OF WORKSHOP  

(Workshop Rescheduled to begin at 9:00 a.m. on December 16, 2013) 

 

 

RE: Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission v. Puget Sound Energy, 

Inc., Docket UG-131589 

 

 

TO INTERESTED PERSONS: 

 

On November 14, 2013, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

(Commission) scheduled a workshop for December 16, 2013, at 9:30 a.m., to address 

various issues raised by tariff revisions filed by Puget Sound Energy, Inc. (PSE).  

Specifically, PSE proposes an optional service to install gas compression facilities for 

eligible, non-residential natural gas customers on the customer’s premises to enable 

fueling of natural gas vehicles with compressed natural gas. 

 

In an effort to facilitate maximum discussion, the Commission will begin the workshop 

one half hour earlier at 9:00 a.m. 

 

THE COMMISSION GIVES NOTICE That the workshop scheduled for December 

16, 2013, will now commence at 9:00 a.m.   

 

 

 

MARGUERITE E. FRIEDLANDER 

Administrative Law Judge 


